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Working Smarter, Not Harder

Preparing for a patient’s upcoming visit can make all the difference for your practice and your patients. Pre-
visit planning assures that all patient issues are addressed including open gaps, patient conditions, and
necessary tests. Pre-visit planning is also incentivized by some Payers such as Humana and Geisinger and can
reduce the “end-of the-year-scramble” to close gaps during the Holidays as the performance year comes to an
end. Ask your PACN Quality Directors and Consultants how your practice can optimize patient workflows to
achieve full recognition for the great care that you already provide your patients. Planning makes all the
difference for your practice income and patient care.

Improve Patient Care AND Increase Practice Revenue

The PACN has vetted and partnered with several companies to offer services to assist with patient care while
at the same time increasing revenue to your practice. All with no upfront costs, and very little lift by your
practice team members. Allow us to introduce you to BrilliantCare and Mindoula. BrilliantCare offers care
management via remote patient monitoring, while Mindoula offers behavioral health. Please contact Keith
Taylor at 814-360-6622 or ktaylor@paclinicalnetwork.com to schedule an introduction.

You Asked and PACN is Responding

You asked the PACN to help secure the best pricing possible for office supplies, vaccines, ancillary services, etc.
We can report that GPO’s and distributors are eager to work with you. The next step is collecting information
on practice level purchases and aggregating those purchases at the Network level to secure deeper discounts
for our members. Be on the lookout for further communications asking for your help in this very important
step.

Register on the PACN Website

If you have not already done so, be sure to register on the PACN website at paclinicalnetwork.com. The
website is continuously updated and is your one stop shop for all things PACN related; including, the recently
completed annual report, the first ever PACN podcast, archived recording of the ACO townhall, the Notes from
the Network newsletter, and links to our vendor partners. Soon you will be able to access performance
rankings, data, and information specific to your practice. Get registered now so you don’t miss out! If you
need help registering, please contact Keith Taylor at 814-360-6622 or ktaylor@paclinicalnetwork.com.
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